
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell (Titford Road, Oldbury) (Temporary 
Road Closure, One-Way Suspension & Left Turn Ban) Order 2025 
intends to temporarily prohibit vehicles from proceeding along Titford Road, 
which will be closed from its junction with Old Park Lane and Broad Street 
for approximately 25 metres.  
 
Access to any affected frontages will be maintained but only when safety 
permits.  
 
A one-way suspension will also be in place from the southern boundary line 
of property number 39 for approximately 50 metres.  
 
Access to any affected frontages will be maintained, but only when safety 
permits.  
 
A left turn ban will also be in place on Titford Road opposite property number 
39 for the duration of the Titford Road closure.  
 
Traffic will be diverted via Park Lane, Park Street, Churchbridge, 
Birchley Island and Wolverhampton Road.  
 
The maximum duration is 18 months, but the work is expected to be 
completed by 20/10/2025 effective from 06/10/2025 (24hrs).  
 
Purpose – to facilitate access for maintenance works by Trinity on behalf of 
Cadent Gas Ltd.  
 
For more information please contact Karen Westwood of Trinity on 
07890 256509.  


